
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2015 8:52 AM 

To: Springer, Darren; Recchia, Chris 

Subject: FYI: Convo with Brian Dubie  

 

 
Just an FYI that yesterday afternoon I had a phone conversation with Brian Dubie about the Swanton 
Wind proposal. As I’m sure you have seen from the media reports, his sugarbush is practically next door. 
It is clear that he will be heavily involved with the opposition.  I mostly just listened as he went through a 
litany of concerns, mostly related to water quality implications, noise, and the process generally.  As a 
measure of the Dubie family level of interest in this, his wife travelled to Montpelier for the pre-hearing 
on the met tower complaint last week.    
 
I am happy to provide more details and the tenor of the conversation if either of you want to give me a 
ring.   
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
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